
                                                                                                               Whittlesey Mud Walls Group
                                                                                                c/o The Town Hall
                                                                                                Market Street
                                                                                                Whittlesey
                                                                                                Peterborough
                                                                                                PE7 1BD

Minutes for 7th February

1    Present - Mesdames: McAndrew, Barback.
                     Messrs: Shearing, Phillips, Whitwell, Boddington, Hancock, Green.
     Apologies - J Phillips.
2   Minutes for 10th January - These were signed as a true record.
3   Cheque signatory - Our previous chairperson, Annette, had still been a signatory for 
the group. However, she agrees it's not in the best interests of the group for this 
arrangement to continue, so wishes for someone else to take this on. Thankfully, David 
Hancock, our surveyor has agreed to step in.
4   Survey document - Katie has composed a foreword which she will send to Anthony 
Goode of SPAB, to ask him to endorse and sign, so it's almost done.
5   Morley's yard planning - I expect you'll all have seen the proposal for a co-op store 
on Morley's yard at West End. We're leaving our comments online expressing our 
concerns for the safety of the Grade 2 listed wall at that location.
6   Land owners - There are two sites, which have mud walls, which have been 
developed around the walls, which has meant that the ownership of these walls is now
unknown. The first site, 6 Delph St, required a land registry search as there was a 
dangerous tree. This search also gave us the ownership of 2 walls. For the other site, 
Finkle Court, Ray was able to provide the planning application number and the name of 
the developer. I contacted him and the file was checked, but it didn't reveal anything. 
This search will continue.
7   2018 Events / Tourism - There are a number of different events we'll be looking into 
this year, either looking at our walls, or spreading the word about them. We'll check out 
the viability of each and decide.

Next meeting -

Wednesday 7th March at 10.30am.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)


